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TERM 4 WEEK 7 – OSHC News 
 
How fast has this term gone!  The children have been very busy creating, designing, building, 
role paying and developing their gross and fine motor skills.  Cricket has been very popular 
with large group games being played.  The children have been teaching each other the rules 
and techniques of batting and bowling. 
Each morning the children have been participating in a quiz.  Topics include What am I?, 
riddles, Guinness World Records, objects in a jar,  guess the number/letter and word 
association. Discussions and research at the library take place each morning.  It has made 
children think outside the square.  They look forward each morning to see what question will 
need answering.  
 
 
DECEMBER/JANUARY VACATION CARE FORM 
 
The December/January Vacation Care program is available next to the sign in and on our 
website.  Bookings are essential.   
 
UPCOMING EVENTS 
 
If your child is going on camp or graduating and won’t be attending OSHC on those days, 
please cancel via our communication book, SMS or email. 
 

CHRISTMAS CLOSURE DATES 2021 
 

Closed from Thursday 23rd December 2021 
Re-open Monday 10th January 2022 
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